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Minutes of the March 16, 2016 Meeting  

The March meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers
was  held  March  16,  2016  at  Godfathers  Pizza;  7002  Johnson  Drive;
Mission, Kansas.  There were 8 in attendance.  John Beck, chapter vice
chairman, was in charge.

Beck opened the business meeting at 12:20PM.  He asked Ed Treese, 
acting secretary/treasurer, to read the minutes of the February 
meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was by Chriss Scherer and 
the second by Kirk Chestnut.  The motion passed.

Chris Castro, chapter frequency coordinator, reported that there were 
no problems reported during the Big 12 Championship at the Sprint 
Center. 

Kirk Chestnut, Kansas City EAS chairman, remarked that the tornado 
test from the National Weather Service is tomorrow at 1:00PM.  There 
was a brief discuss of the national EAS test that aired February 24th.
Ron Rockrohr, chapter certification chairman, reported that Friday is 
the registration deadline for tests to be taken at the NAB show.  The 
next local test will be June 3-13 and the deadline for registration is
April 15.

There was a discussion of different places to eat in the future.

There was no old business.

There was no new business.

The motion to adjourn at 12:38PM was by Kirk Chestnut and the second 
by Chris Castro.  The motion passed. 

Instead of a program there was an open discussion around engineering 
topics. 

Submitted by:
Ed Treese 
Acting secretary/treasurer
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